
 

 

Flu and H1N1 Update 
Hello, Parents! 

We are posting a joint letter to our website from Dr. Damon Arnold, Director of 
the Illinois Department of Public Health and Chris Koch, Illinois State 
Superintendent, urging parents to have their children vaccinated for both the 
H1N1 virus and the seasonal flu virus. Both pose possible significant health risks to 
our students, and vaccines have proven to be a safe and effective way of mitigating 
these risks. 

 
The letter is posted to our “In the News” section.  Please take a moment to read it 
and consider how vaccination might affect your family.  There are some other 
websites with additional information if you are interested at  
 www.ready.illinois.gov or www.flu.gov. 
 
Your partner in education, 
 
 
Dr. Ellen E. Mauer 
Superintendent 
 


